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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Eve O'Sullivan
Sent: 27 May 2020 13:02
To: 'paul.harrington@hse.ie'
Subject: W0254-01 Walshestown Restoration Limited - Licence Amendment
Attachments: W0254-01 Letter to Submittor_HSE.pdf

Dear Mr Harrington 
 
Re W0254-01– Walshestown Restoration Limited for facility at Walshestown, Blackhall, Tipperkevin & Bawnoge, 

Naas, County Kildare. 
 
Please find attached a letter for your information. 
 
Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Regards 
Eve O’Sullivan  
Programme Officer | Environmental Licensing  
Environmental Protection Agency  
Tel: +353 53 9160600  
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Mr Paul Harrington 
Principle Environmental Health Officer 
HSE 
The Crossings 
Dublin Road 
Naas 
Co Kildare 
 
 
27 May 2020 Reg No W0254-01 

THIS LETTER IS FOR INFORMATION PURPOSES ONLY 
 NO ACTION IS REQUIRED BY YOU 

 
Re:  Technical Amendment in the name of Walshestown Restoration Limited, for a facility 
at Walshestown, Blackhall, Tipperkevin and Bawnoge, Naas, County Kildare. 
 
Dear Mr Harrington 
 
I am to refer to previous correspondence when the EPA informed you that a final decision 
issued in relation to this facility.  As your submission was considered during the process 
of licensing this facility I now wish to inform you that the EPA received a request from 
Walshestown Restoration Limited for a technical amendment, under Section 42B(1) of 
the Waste Management Act 1996 as amended, to their existing licence for the above 
mentioned facility.   
 
I copy of the formal Technical Amendment which was issued to the above licensee can be 
found on the Agency’s website – www.epa.ie.  The Technical Amendment should be read 
in conjunction with the existing Licence Reg No W0254-01. 

If you have any further queries please contact the Environmental Licensing Programme 
at Telephone No 053 9160600. 
 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 


